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NorTHWESTERN ENGINEERING COMPANY

1309 WEST MAIN STREET » P.O. BOX 2624
RAPID CITY, SOUTH-BAKOTA 57709
TELEPHONE (605) 394-3310

X605 341-2558

October 15, 2001

City Council

City of Rapid City
300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701

To Whom It May Concern:

Northwestern Engineering Company hereby applies to the City Council to amend Section
15.48.110 of the Rapid City Municipal Code to allow cul-de-sac roads within mobile
home parks. We will work with Staff and the Council to enact this change.

Please advise how we may assist in this project.

Sincerely,
Northwestern Engineering Company
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Steve Colgan
Property Manager
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